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¶ Principalôs Report 

¶ Students Awards 

¶ Indo Corner 

¶ Kana Photos 
 
 
  
School Diary    

22nd Marchð
Sporting School  
Basketball 

20thð28th Marchð
Somers Camp 

26th MarchðSchool 
Photos 

26th MarchðEaster 
Raffle Drawn 

26th MarchðSporting 
SchoolðCricket 

27th MarchðSporting 
School  
Basketball 

29th MarchðCircus 
Dress Up Day 

29th MarchðLast day 
of Term 1ð2.30 finish 
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Family Fun Night 
Although I couldnõt be there on Friday night, I heard 
that it was AMAZING! Iõm so glad everyone had a great 
time and there was lots of socialising of both students 
and parents!  Many thanks, again, to our P&F group 
who arranged for the evening and ensured all had a  
fantastic night!   
 

Kana 
Mrs McCallum never ceases to amaze with her stunning Kana floatsñthis year it was òMost Dramatic 
and Colourfuló. Well done to Mrs McCallum and her band of helpers, along with all our students who 
represented us in the parade, and as always, did us proud.  Thank you also to Wettenhalls for the gen-
erous donation of their truck, and the driver.  

 

Easter Raffle 
Each year our P&F conduct an Easter raffle thanks to the donations of our school community. If you 
havenõt had a chance yet, please grab an extra little piece with the weekly grocery shop to contribute to 
the hampers. These generous donations mean that all the raffle proceeds go directly back into our 
school to benefit ALL of our children. Donõt forget to sell your raffle tickets, and if you sell them all, 
we have more at school! 
 

School Photos 
Next Monday, 26th of March, is our photo day! Please ensure students are in full uniform, including 
plain black shoes for this day (those who have PE/Sport can pack their runners and change after  
photos).  There is a PREFERENCE for girls to wear school dresses, and for polos to be white if  
possible, but more importantly, for them to have logos. Note: this is a PREFERNCE, not a  
REQUIREMENT. Notes were sent home yesterday with ordering detailsñ this takes place online.  
 

Term 1 finisheséé 
Hard to believe, but next Thursday, 29th of March, is the last day of Term 
1! School concludes at 2:30pm on that day. As always, we will have a cas-
ual dress day, with a gold coin donation going towards our SRC fundrais-
ing, however as the Year 1/2s have been learning under the ôCircusõ 
theme this term, they will have a ôCircus Dress Upõ Day!  They were also 
lucky enough to have a visit from a well known performer this week! 
Thank you Bruce!  
 
 

Angela Hall 
Principal 
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STUDENT AWARDS  

Room 1  Remy G for demonstrating kindness to others and showing how to get along well  

  with her peers.  

Room 2  Indi D for always demonstrating all school values; Respect, Responsibility, Personal 

  Best and Honesty. Well done Indi!  

Room 3  Spencer A  for thinking outside the square when creating his Mr Maths character.  

Room 4  Brayden M  for resilience. Brayden has been very resilient this week in the classroom 

  and at the pool. Well done Brayden!  

Room 5  India E for being a kind and helpful team member and always doing things with a 

  smile. 

Room 6  Josh S for being a positive and supportive role model with excellent advice for his 

  team mates.  

Room 7  Zayden M for taking the time to help his classmates without being asked to.  

  Charlie T for always using his initiative and helping to keep our classroom in order!  

Room 8  Mason M for trying his hardest in reading and writing and keeping a big smile on his 

  face when things get tricky!  

Room 9  Bailey C for his enthusiasm in Maths and his improvement in his home reading       

  routine.  

Room 10  Emily L for consistently working hard on her weekly spelling tasks and achieving     

  fantastic scores in her recent spelling tests!  

  Sarsha F for an outstanding attitude towards her learning including excellent         

  behaviour and focus during all tasks.  

Art  Holly M for being a caring and supportive team member.  

Garden  Max H -H for input in the garden.  

  Faith K for always offering to help with anything.  

Indonesian  Cody T and Indy O  for their fantastic work in Indonesian over the last two weeks.   
 

 
 

 
 

PRINCIPALõS AWARDS 
This weeks Principalõs Award goes to Josh S for demonstrating  

resilience and maturity in the face of a challenge!  

 


